Hello, parents!

On Friday the kids learned about Oceanography and some types of specific studies in the
field. They had so much fun making some origami and some snowflakes at the end!

The next LIT session is on January 4th, 2019 in the next semester. It will be on creative
writing with Kaylen and me. With the new semester, another fee is due. It is still $50 for all of
the next 10 sessions combined.

Have a great holiday season!
Celine on behalf of Ladies in Training



